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PRESIDENT DAVE’S REPORT 
 
Hi Fellow Rotarians, 
  
Despite a number of apologies at our 
last meeting, we still had a solid core 
of members turn up for an interesting 
meeting. 
  
We had a talk on Palliative Care in 
Alice Springs by Fred Miegel and 
Sandra Clyne. This was really  
informative and having just recently 
been through this traumatic event with 
my Mum 18 months ago, was  
extremely relevant to me and I guess all of us at some stage. The 
presentation highlighted the importance of a Will, and also not many 
of us had considered an “Advanced Personal Plan” in case we are  
unable to make informed decisions regarding treatment should we 
reach our last stages of our time on earth. I hope to be updating my 
Will as a result. Fred and Sandra invited all Rotarians to come and 
visit the new facility - maybe a vocational visit? 
  
Our Sargent probably came out on top with his quizzes this week, 
thank you Mike for your research and participation as Sergeant – it 
adds to an interesting meeting and also shows the “trivia” kings and 
queens amongst us. I know who to sit with at the next trivia night! 
  
Great to see our visitors, Cheryl L, Fiona and Honorary member 
Trish attend – I really enjoy having guests along to our meetings and 
I think it keeps me on my toes as to meeting relevance and protocols. 
  
Next week is a really important meeting. I hope in induct Fiona as our 
newest member. I am sure with her enthusiasm and experience, that 
she will add real value to our club and I am looking forward to having 
her on board. 
  
We also have a great guest speaker lined up – Dave “Tuzza” 
Tuzewski. Dave has plenty of experience as a disaster relief  
technician and having heard him speak at the recent conference 
makes this a meeting not to miss. What a line up – Dave T and also 
the induction of our newest Rotarian. Please make every effort to  
attend. 
  
Kind Regards 
Dave Letheby 
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Reminders 

Please advise Suellen (by 

email) if you hold a current 

Ochre Card. Please  

include in your email, the 

card number and expiry 

date. Many thanks. 

‘Rotary Downunder’  

magazines to Steve Peers, 

please. 

Please give permission, via 

email to Suellen, to receive 

the Arunta through the 

website. 



HIGHLIGHTS FROM 

LAST MEETING….. 

Introductions  

by Fran 

 

Trish van Dijk 

—Honorary Member 

Sandra Clyne and Fred 

Miegel 

—Guest Speakers 

Cheryl Letheby 

—Guest of Dave 

Fiona Hartnett 

—Prospective Member 

International Toast 

by Virginia per Dave 

Rotary Club of  

Johannesburg, South 

Africa, Chartered in 

1973 

 

Sgt.’s Session with 

Mike P 

Raffle drawn by  

Sandra, won by Bruce 

Heads and Tails tossed 

by Mike (three times), 

won by Dominic 

(again) 

 

 

The Roster and what it means 
 

For whatever reason, sometimes it is not possible to attend a meeting 

so here are the Roster guidelines:  

Please Be Responsible - It is the responsibility of each of us to 

check the bulletin to see when we are on the Roster.  

Please Find a Replacement - If you are rostered on for a duty and 

cannot attend on that night, then it is your responsibility to find a  

replacement.  

Please Tell Secretary Nick or President Dave – You, or your  

replacement, need to let someone who is going to the meeting know.  

 

ROSTER 11 

April 

18 

April 

25 

April 

Corporal Jenni 
Lillis 

Roger 
Selleck 

Peter 
Bartholomew 

Greeter Dominic 
Miller 

Mike 
Smith 

Erwin 
Chlanda 

Attendance 

Assistant 

Elli  
Norris 

Precy 
Taylor 

Bruce 
Clough 

Introductions Nicole 
Ogilvie 

Nick 
Tyllis 

Mardi 
Cotterill 

International 

Toast 

Neil  
Ross 

Nicole 
Walsh 

Fiona 
Hartnett 

Guest Host Suellen 
Schubert 

Roger 
Ahwah 

Fran 
Kilgariff 

Can’t make it to a meeting? 

PLEASE send an apology to Bruce at: 
rbruceclo@bigpond.com or via our website: 
www.alicespringsrotary.org before 9am day of meeting. 

mailto:rbruceclo@bigpond.com?subject=Apology
http://www.alicespringsrotary.org


 

Dave’s guest—Cheryl 

Rotarian Fran did the 

introductions 

Guest Speakers, 

Fred and Sandra, 

from Palliative 

Care 



When What What do I need  

to do? 

Every Week Fines Session Bring a cross fine. That means 

- rat out your friends 

11 April Guest Speaker—Dave Tuzewski  

16 May Visiting Exchange Students, social 

evening at the Old Telegraph Station 

Watch this space 

2019 Australian Golfing Fellowship of  

Rotarians, here in Alice Springs 

Put your hand up to help 

   

   

   

   

   

   

April Birthdays and Anniversaries 
13  Mardi Cotterill 

14  Stephanie Capper 

20  Fiona Hartnett 

21  Liz McAinsh 

22  Dominic Miller 

29  Jim Cotterill 

 

Coming Events - Woo hoo  



Surrounding Clubs - Websites/ Meetings 

Mbantua - Alice Springs:  Meets Monday mornings 7:00am, Oasis Hotel, Gap Road 

   http://www.rotarymbantua.org  

Stuart:  Meets Tuesday evening 6:15pm onwards, Todd Tavern, 1 Todd Street 

   http://www.stuartrotary.org.au/home 

Tennant Creek: eClub,  Contact - (08) 89622 322 

Rotary Grace 

For good food, 

good fellowship, 

and the opportunity to serve 

through Rotary, 

We give thanks. 

Rotary 4 Way Test 

Of the things we think, 

say or do: 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friend-

ships? 

Will it be beneficial to all? 

ROTARY CLUB OF ALICE SPRINGS — Chartered 1961 
Postal Address: PO Box 87, Alice Springs NT 0871 

www.alicespringsrotary.org 
Bulletin editor: Suellen Schubert - schubies@internode.on.net 

Please forward all information no later than Sunday 3pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Many thanks to Dave and Precy for their contributions this week…...Ed 

 

Rotarian Roger A spoke about the up-

coming Golfing event in 2019 

http://www.stuartrotary.org.au/home
http://www.alicespringsrotary.org

